IDA MIDDLE SCHOOL MORNING ANNOUNCEMENTS
Monday, September 18th, 2023

Good morning, Ida Middle School!  
**You guys, we have GREAT news!!  Our new gym teacher, Mrs. Spetz, has joined our Bluestreak family today!  When you see her in class or in the hallway, be sure to welcome her!
**Reminder, no ball caps at recess! And, phones should be in your lockers!
**8th graders who have Art this morning, you have a sub today.  Please bring something to work on with you to class!
[bookmark: _GoBack]**School pictures are this morning! We will be calling you down alphabetically, beginning with the 7th grade.  Keep your listening ears on!
*Our Fall Fundraiser of Mrs. Field’s cookies and cheesecakes will begin on September 20th.  More details to follow…
MS Sports News: 
MS Football:  
MS Volleyball:  Your PTP of $75 is due to the office TODAY.  
Our 7th and 8th grade ladies will take on Onsted this afternoon, here at home. 7th grade will take the court at 5 p.m. Tonight is a BLUE and GOLD out, remember to wear your school colors!
Good luck, girls!  

**Just a reminder that no students will be allowed in the building unaccompanied by an adult after 4:00 p.m.  This goes for all students, including student athletes.

MS Student Council:
None at this time
**Remember, it’s a GREAT DAY to be a BLUESTREAK!  
At this time, please stand with your class to recite the Pledge of Allegiance.  

